
 

 

 

Charlie Stubbs 

 

Charlie is a young adult with A-T.  Having a keen interest in football he decided to start up his own A-T 

Society Fantasy Football League. Charlie started his first league in 2018 and it ended in summer 2019. Due 

to the success of his first league he decided to start a new league ready for the 2019 football season to 

start.  

By hosting this event people were given the opportunity to play against each other and the ticket money 

was split between the winner and the A-T Society. This year Charlie was able to sign up 20 members raising 

£50 for the A-T Society and £50 for the winner of the tournament. The winner then donated his winnings 

to the A-T Society so a total of £100 was raised. 

 

 

 


